July 12, 1996

ROGER PiLoN
Senior Fellow and Director
Center for Constitutional Studies

Ms. Elena Sassower

Coordinator

Center for Judicial Accountability, Inec.
Box 69, Gedney Station

White Plains, NY 10605-0069

Dear Elena:

It was good meeting you in Albany yesterday. I'm glad you
enjoyed my remarks--and that you came up to say so.

As soon as I get out from under a couple of deadlines in
front of me at the moment, I’'ll take a look at the material you
gave me on your project, which I'm looking forward to doing.

In the meantime, as promised, here are a few items of mine
that are related to my talk yesterday. And here too is a bit of

information about the Cato Institute, including information about

how you can support our work and receive our publications on a
regular basis.

Again, very good meeting you, and do keep up the efforts
that took shape yesterday.

Yours truly,

Tor Pl

Roger Pilon
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